
- 1 - 

 

Source: IMTC Unified Communications Working Group 

Title:  LS Reply on the deletion of ITU-T Rec. H.282 

Date: 22 October 2009 

LIAISON STATEMENT 

To: ITU Study Group 16 Question 1 

Approval: IMTC Unified Communications WG (22 October 2009) 

For: Information 

Deadline: n/a 

Contact: Shantanu Sarkar  
IMTC Unified Communications WG Chair 
San Ramon, CA, USA 

Tel: +1.408.902.3466 
Email: ssarkar@cisco.com 

Contact: Paul Ritchie 
IMTC Executive Director 
San Ramon, CA, USA 

Tel:  +1.925.275.6654 
Fax: +1.925.275.6691 
E-mail: pritchie@inventures.com 

Please don’t change the structure of this table, just insert the necessary information. 

 

 

The IMTC Unified Communications Working Group (WG) would like to thank the ITU-T SG16 for 
requesting our feedback on the proposed deletion of H.282 and its associated transport protocols 
H.283 and T.136. 

After consulting with our members and the relevant IMTC Activity Groups, we don’t know about 
the existence of any implementations using H.282 for FECC or remote device control. We know 
that, during the numerous interoperability testing events organized by the IMTC over the years, 
FECC using H.282 has never been tested nor mentioned as a possible alternative to H.281. 
Therefore, the IMTC has neither concerns nor objections about SG16 starting a procedure to delete 
H.282, H.283 and T.136. 

We are looking forward to continuing our collaboration for multimedia communication standards 
and interoperability matters. 
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